
 

 

 

 

Hello! 

 

Thank you for your support of the Deer Park Holiday Food Drive program. Each year, Deer Park 

students, in conjunction with multiple community organizations (from local businesses, law 

enforcement, local clergy, to our own faculty and board of education) join together to assist Deer 

Park families who are struggling as the holidays approach.  

 

Each year we help over 75 area families, and your contribution here is a big reason we make 

this happen. But beyond assisting area families, we are also serving our students by teaching 

them about philanthropy, giving, and managing charitable contributions (in addition to delivering 

a valuable service).  

 

We are deeply appreciative of each business willingness to host one of our collection barrels 

(not to mention the myriad forms of alternate assistance they provide us throughout the course 

of the year). Without their welcome, our service and our education wouldn’t look the same.  

 

Thank you for helping keep this decade-plus old tradition alive and well, it speaks volumes to 

our students, our families and our community. It speaks of love, giving, compassion and hope. 

We are so proud to continue this yearly tradition and honored to play a small role. 

 

Happy Holidays and Warmest Regards, 

 

 

 

Laura Frank and Timothy Hubbard 

 

P.S. If you would like to contribute, but are unable to do so today, please don’t hesitate to reach 

out to us. The most direct form of communication is email (frank.la@dpccsd.org or 

hubbard.t@dpccsd.org ).  
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